
From: Debbie McDowell
To: Amanda Baker; Heather Faust
Subject: RE: 6/6/2022 Commission Workshop
Date: Friday, June 17, 2022 9:24:25 AM

Missing:   There was consensus to direct staff to develop draft policies for a Commercial
Linkage Fee with scenarios for Commission consideration.   At the 3H 10M mark, the consensus was
broadened by Commissioner White to include scenarios for the Commercial Linkage Fee
 
Debbie
 
 

From: Amanda Baker <abaker@cityofnorthport.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 11:13 AM
To: Alice White <awhite@cityofnorthport.com>; Barbara Langdon
<blangdon@cityofnorthport.com>; Debbie McDowell <dmcdowell@cityofnorthport.com>; Jill Luke
<jluke@cityofnorthport.com>; Pete Emrich <pemrich@cityofnorthport.com>
Cc: Heather Taylor <htaylor@cityofnorthport.com>
Subject: 6/6/2022 Commission Workshop
 
Good morning all. Attached are the draft minutes for the above meeting. Please submit revision
recommendations no later than Tuesday, June 21, 2022.
 
Thank you and have a great week!
 
Please do not “reply all” to this email.
 
Amanda J Baker
Recording Secretary
City of North Port
4970 City Hall Blvd
North Port, Florida 34286
Office: 941 429 7063
Fax: 941 429 7008
abaker@cityofnorthport.com
 
E-mail messages sent or received by City of North Port officials and employees in connection with
official City business are public records subject to disclosure under the Florida Public Records Act.
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